
 
Welcome to the month of May Rise scholars,
parents, and East River family. It’s our
anniversary!!! We are celebrating one year of
producing our RISE Newsletter. We hope that
you have found the information we present each
month beneficial. We would like to offer an
opportunity for students and parents to
contribute to the newsletter. If you would like to
submit an article or helpful information, send it
to coretta.cotton@ucf.edu for consideration.
National Decision Day is hosted in May. This is
when we find out what college or university our
seniors have decided to attend. Many of our
scholars have been accepted to more than one
school. We’re excited to hear your choices and
even more excited about your future. 
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2021

East River

High School

Director's Corner

      May Birthdays

Alexandra  Aquino
Alondra Pacheco

Happy 
Birthday!

mailto:coretta.cotton@ucf.edu


Stay Connected
Student Remind:

rmd.at/ucfub or text @ucfub to 81010

Parent Chat:
rmd.at/2644kg or text @2644kg to 81010

For more information please visit our website:
https://trio.sdes.ucf.edu/project-rise/

@ucfubrise

UCF Upward Bound Project RISE

Upcoming Events

May 3rd
Summer Applications Deadline

May 27th
Summer Orientation

Avoid the Summer Slump

Congratulations to Courtney
Braxton for winning 1st

place in the Orange County
Bar Association Poster

Contest. The theme was
Advancing the Rule of Law

Now. Awesome job
Courtney!


